
OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS  
Minutes of General Meeting July 8th  2015 

  
President - Richard Peeke-Vout   Past President - Vivienne Bearder  Vice President - Brad Powell 

Treasurer-Ed Dunnett  Secretary -Libby Lovis  
Directors:  Education - John Critchley   Exhibitions -  Levonne Gaddy   Program - Lajla Stevenson 

Membership -  Deb Kuzbik    Newsletter - Shelley Harynuk Asst Frieda van der Ree 
   Data & Equipment -  Jack Harynuk  

Field trips/Assignments- Sally Shivers 

The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre on July 8th  2015 at 7pm. 
Attendance:    approx 30 members and  4 guests 

7:00pm:  The meeting was called to order by President  Richard 

Membership: Deb- 61 members paid up so far.   

Vice President:  Brad informed us that there is the CAPA judging course on Nov 14th and workshop with 
Rick Holbert on Feb 6th - watch for details 

Treasurer:  Ed- we have $5000 in the bank but need to have 90 paid up members to be comfortable. 

Secretary: Libby -no report 

Exhibits:  Levonne-absent  Deb reported .Next exhibits are July at the Bayside and August at the Bayside 
and the MAC.  Jack and Shelley also have a show at the MAC in August. 

Education:  John  -  There are 6 places left in the Bear watching tour on 27th Sept - anyone interested 
contact John. 

Programs: Lajla-absent.August programme Brian Argyle 
  
Field Trips coming up:  Sally -  July at the Qualicum Air Show with lunch at the airport cafe.  August at 
the Seaview Game Farm in  Black Creek.    

Assignment      Boats or Flight 
   
Newsletter: No report 



Data and Equipment:  Jack-showed how to find email addresses on the web site 

Past President: No report 

Field Trip Slide show  - Raptor Centre in Duncan 

Break 

Richard introduced Chris Boar and Tony Puerzer who gave an illuminating talk on Astrophotography 

Minutes prepared by Libby Lovis 

       


